
SOCO PEPPERS GOLF CLUB  
Windsor Golf Course – Saturday June 5th, 2021 

 
Time Name Hdcp Time Name Hdcp 

10.00 Mick Beeson         (R) 
John Roncone     (W) 
 
Jesse Sullivan      (W) 

 28 
 14 
 
 15 

10:30 
 

 Bill Burke          (R) 
John Glennon   (R) 
Bryon Kataoka   (R) 
Chris Caffo        (W) 

 

13 
15    
10 
8    

10.10  
Dan Smith            (R) 
Chris Cox             (W) 
Joe Kraynik          (W) 
 

 
29   
10 
 9  

10:40 David Joseph     (W)   
Mike Kohl           (W) 
Matt Hileman     (R) 

Tony Schapero   (W) 

 
 

2  
20 
15  
24   

10:20 Beth Ackerman    (R) 
Bernadette Kohl   (R) 
 
Doug Ackerman   (W) 
 

31 
37 
 
14 

    

(R) is riding  (W) is Walking) 
If you indicated you are walking and change your mind, you will need to pay the $18,00 cart fee directly to the 
Course.  
 
Tournament Notes: 
 

1. PLEASE NOTE:  This is a MEDAL tournament.  No advice permitted except as to information on the Rules, distance or 

matters of public information, such as the position of hazards or the flagstick on the putting green. 

2. Closest to the Hole will be on all par-3 holes.  NOTE: Closest to the Pin will be done the old way by measurement using a 

tape measure and entering your name and distance on the marker at the edge of the green  – No more using tees.  

3. The Rules Committee for this tournament will be Mick Beeson, John Glennon, and Doug Ackerman.  If you are on the 

course and are unsure of a ruling, you may play a secondary ball into the green. Just make sure you can mark the 

secondary ball so that you can positively identify each one. If you need a rules interpretation, please speak with these 

individuals AFTER you complete your round, but BEFORE you sign your card. 

4. All players must sign the score card.  By doing so, all players are verifying that the score recorded for each hole is correct.  

You are not responsible for the mathematics resulting in your total score.   

5. The 10 stroke mercy rule will be in effect. 

 
 
COVID Notes and rule adjustments: 
 
Windsor said that there are no  COVID precautions being taken at this time. 
  
Each group should keep their own scorecard; ideally at least 2 so they can compare after the round as usual.  A player is 
responsible for the hole-by-hole scores, not the addition.   
  
After you finish your round, go to the patio at Charlies to have your scores recorded and imbibe if you wish, as the restaurant is 
open.   
 
 


